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I respectfully, but adamantly oppose bill HB 3644. I do not appreciate that our hard 

earned money is being mismanaged by our state government, then being told that we 

must foot the bill to make up the "shortfall" of another county. Our state already 

funnels a ridiculous amount of money towards homelessness, yet it has continued to 

get worse and these millions of dollars aren't making changes happen. Throwing 

more of OUR money at a problem will not fix it, obviously, or it would have been fixed 

already. The actual problem that needs to be addressed to the politicians and 

bureaucrats that are frivolously spending OUR money with no accountability to the 

people.  

As a citizen of Oregon for nearly 20 years, I am asking that you all respect the people 

who pay your salaries and listen to us for once. Not just the ones who kiss your feet 

because your policies and views fully benefit them or their ideals.  

Stop adding more and more taxes to us. Stop mismanaging our hard earned money. 

Stop giving hand outs to everyone who makes poor life choices and expects the 

government and responsible citizens to take care of them. 

If you truly respect and care about your leadership position, you would oppose this 

bill and hold the others for their "shortfall," mismanagement, and overspending 

without responsible results. 

Oregon already has homeless funding taken care of. Back off our paychecks. 


